
 

 

15/4/2019 
Professor Wang Jian, Vice President 
Fuzhou University  
2 Xueyuan Road, University Town, Fuzhou 350116  
Fujian Province, P. R. China  

 
Dear Professor Wang Jian, 
On behalf of Maynooth University, I wish to extend a warm welcome to you and your delegation 
from Fuzhou University to a four-day visit to MU in June 2019 to discuss the work of the first 
academic year of Maynooth International Engineering College and joint research initiatives between 
Maynooth University and Fuzhou University. We understand that your delegation will comprise the 
following members: 
 

 
Our suggested schedule is: 
 
Day 1: Arrival (10:40) and meeting to discuss mutual exchange of students (14:00-16:00) 
 
Day 2: Meetings to discuss:  
   (a) establishment of joint laboratories (09:00-11:30);  
   (b) co-organisation of international academic conferences (14:00-16:00) 
 
Day 3: Departure 
 
We further understand that the travelling costs to Ireland and around Ireland, including board, lodging, 
transportation and insurance, will be borne by your delegation.  
 
Looking forward to seeing you soon. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Professor Philip Nolan 
President Maynooth University 

Name Position 

Professor Wang Jian Vice President, Fuzhou University 

Dr Lin Ruiquan 
Deputy Director, Maynooth International Engineering College, 
Fuzhou University 

Ms. Liang Xianghui 
Interpreter, Maynooth International Engineering College， 
Fuzhou University 


